
  Spring 2 Newsletter 
 Reception 

 
Dear Parents, 

Our topic for Spring 2 will be:  All About Pets 
The books we will be using are: 

 Lulu gets a Cat 
 Our very own Dog 
 The Bog Baby 
 The Great Pet sale 
 Kipper’s new pet 

 
Areas we will be covering throughout the half term: 

 How to look after and care for a pet 
 What animals can be kept as a pet 
 Who looks after injured or sick animals 
 Writing sentences 
 Addition and Subtraction 
 2D and 3D shapes 
 Reading and writing tricky words  

 
Things you can be doing at home: 

 Read everyday 
 Practice reading and writing numbers up to 20 
 Talk to a family member that has a pet and ask them some questions 
 Practice writing your first name and surname 
 Help an adult make a cake 

RE: Our next theme for RE is Growing:  
Go for a walk or you can even look in your garden, find your favourite flower or tree and draw a picture of it.  
You can also take a photo, if you can, and send it in too!   
Due by Monday 15th March - email to: EYFS@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Family Learning Project – Due in on Friday 19th March 2021 

As we will be learning all about pets, we would like you to make a poster telling us all about your own pet.  Please 
can it include a picture (you can draw this if you want to or add a photo) and some information about what your 
pet is, what they like to eat, their favourite things and any other information you would like to include.  If you 
don’t have a pet, then we would still like you to make a poster, but you can choose an animal that you would 
really like to be your pet and then tell us all about it.   

Please can you send your poster to: EYFS@st-peter.bardaglea.org.uk 
Stay safe and take care, 

Mrs Jensen & Miss Jenkins 
Reception Teachers 

 


